
NECRA Meeting 13th October  2015 

Minutes
Present David Wheldon, Ian Lynch, Stuart Armstrong, Larry Wilkinson, Clive 
Griffith, Mick Lawler, Ian Thompson

Apologies for absence None

Minutes of the meeting of the 19th March were agreed

There were no matters arising that did not appear in the agenda

Roundup of Current Series
General feeling that the participants were well down on last year, but the weather had 
been the major factor. (either too much or too little wind)
Generally felt that the programme structure worked well
No one had opted in to the 2 handed racing, but felt that it would be worth offering 
again for next season

AGM and prizegiving
Booked for Thursday 22md October at THYC
Food confirmed, and the start time agreed for 19.30hrs 
Yacht of the year Madhatter
Photo Trophy Ian Lynch

Election of officers
Discussed nominations for NECRA officers
Ian Lynch nominated for Vice Chairman
Stuart Armstrong nominated for Treasurer
Chairman and Secretary currently no nominations

Programme for 2016
Generally felt that a similar format to this season for next year Ask at AGM

Financial Report
Slightly down on last year but not significantly
Suggest fees for next season be £15.00 (to help cover costs of engraving trophies)
Looked at payment for entries by BACS, 
DW to check if electronic forms can be used regarding declaration

AOB
Concerns were raised about access to data from the new NERR Website DW to 
address


